Facilitating Coordination in Agricultural Education

Luke Allen, District II Program Advisor
July 2008 Report

On-Site Assistance – (2) High School
(0) Community College 
(0) AITC Coalition
	Burlington-Central HS

Watseka HS
	

	
	


Workshops/In-services/Presentations – 2   Participants – 29
· Section 6 IAVAT Meeting – Poynter Home, Sycamore -- 13

· Section 9 IAVAT Meeting – Merna Bar, Merna -- 16
Meetings/Conferences/Conventions – 7
· FCAE Staff Retreat – Millennium Hotel, St. Louis 

· Rockford Discovery Museum Teleconference (From office)

· TREES Administrative Council Meeting – Sara’s Restaurant, Joliet
· Gardner-South Wilmington Startup meeting – Sara’s Restaurant, Joliet

· Will Co. Farm Bureau Legislative Barn Meeting – Fritz Farm, New Lenox
· Rockford ACE Ag Program Startup Meeting, Michael Cermak – Olive Garden, Rockford

· DeKalb County AITC Committee meeting – DeKalb Co. Farm Bureau, Sycamore

Other Activities

· Will Co. 4-H Ag Olympics, New Lenox

· Prepared packets for section IAVAT Fall meetings.

· Prepared materials for SAI workshops

· Developed Ag objectives for the Rockford Discovery Center Ag Exhibit

· Re-organized and cleaned storage room

· Prepared District 2 Workshop details

· Assembled new program materials for Burlington and Gardner

· Updated the teacher candidate/vacancy pages on the agriculturaleducation.org website.

· Reviewed and made entries in the teacher and program database website.

· Developed and posted listserv messages.

· Email correspondence with various individuals in agricultural education.

· Completed monthly reports and weekly activity log sheets.

Miles Traveled - 1735
Commentary

I am excited about the new program startups for 2009, and as of the end of July we have all openings filled. Although the District 2 workshop had to be canceled, I think I have some teacher feedback that will help to make it of more interest to teachers when I re-offer the workshop in the spring. I’ve been working on the District II goals for FY09, and look forward to another exciting year. One of the things I would like to accomplish this year is to have an event for counselors in District 2. I also would like to facilitate increased communication between the District 2 leaders.












